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TONIGHT- 8th Grade Banquet 6:00pm

5/1-5/19- PB&J Drive

5/1- STEM Club 3:15-4:15pm

5/4- K-2 Zoo Field Trip

5/5- Middle School Lonedell Field Day

5/8-5/12- Teacher Appreciation Week

5/9- 3-5 Busch Stadium and Arch Field Trip

        - Chess Club Field Trip 3:00-5:00pm

5/10- Garden Club 3:15-4:30pm

5/11- May Day @ 7:00pm

5/12- 5th grade Egg Drop

5/15- Kindergarten Graduation @ 7:00pm

5/16- 8th grade Graduation @ 7:00pm

5/17- 6-8 Field Trip

5/18- BOE Meeting at 6:30pm

5/19- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! Full day

          - Field Day

5/25- Summer School Starts

WEBSITE:
https://www.springbluffpirates.com

UPCOMING EVENTS

Go to the app 
store for Apple or 

Android and 
download-Spring 

Bluff R-XV.

MAP TESTING CONTINUES

6th-8th Graders

May 2nd-4th

● Ensure your child goes to bed early and 

gets plenty sleep.

● Talk to your child about eating breakfast 

at home or at school.

● Ensure your child's Chromebook is 

charged every night so that it is ready 

for testing in the morning.

● Ensure your child is at school on time 

and try to avoid scheduling 

appointments during this time. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENTS

Students entering 6th, 7th, or 8th grade 

for the 2023-2024 school year, need to be 

sure they have returned their parent signed 

elective choice form that went home this week. 

These forms were due today. If your student 

still has their form, please turn it in ASAP.  

Students that do not have forms signed and 

returned will be placed in the available class 

(band, music exploration or advanced art).  

Thank you!  



2

SUMMER SCHOOL 

REGISTRATION

Thursday, May 25 - Tuesday, June 20

Spring Bluff students that will be entering grades K-8 for the 2023-2024 school year may enroll 

in  summer school.  There will be a $30 field trip fee per student. Parents can pay by check or cash 

in the office. If you have an eFunds account, you can also pay through the school website. 

Enroll your student here

Please be advised that each parent or guardian planning on attending a field trip will need to 

complete the Parent & Guardian Registration (found on our website) and have a satisfactory 

background check to attend. Any questions, contact Pam Schlueter.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1eUIqQzsmrMY1_mpjbUOM08n7-E79VLx9j2KK-0qGdXw/edit?ts=6400a6bd
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PEANUT BUTTER AND JELLY 

DRIVE

From May 1st- May 19th (the last day of school) we will be participating in 

the 19th Annual PB&J Drive for the United Way. The PB&J Drive was started to 

help bridge that gap and keep kids from going hungry over the summer.   Last year, 

hundreds of jars of peanut butter and jelly were collected by area schools and 

businesses and distributed through area food pantries. We will be partnering with 

Meramec Community Mission here in Sullivan.

ATTENTION 7TH GRADE 

PARENTS

Just a friendly reminder that your upcoming 8th grade student will need to have 

up-to-date immunizations to attend school next year.  The required 

immunizations include:

MCV 3 and Tdap 2

(Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine and Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis)

If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Perry at bperry@springbluffpirates.com.

LUNCH BILLS AND LIBRARY BOOKS

The last day of school is Friday, May 19th.  Please be sure all lunch accounts 

are paid in full prior to the last day.  All account credits will rollover to the next 

school year. If you have any questions about your child’s lunch account, please 

contact Tiffini Lorenz at 573- 457-8302 or tlorenz@springbluffpirates.com.

All library books are due back by  Friday, May 5th.  Please look for any 

missing library books your child may have misplaced.  Thank you!

mailto:tlorenz@springbluffpirates.com
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HOW TO STAY INFORMED

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be emailed each Friday.

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook @springbluffpirates

➔ Spring Bluff App-Spring Bluff R-XV

➔ District Website: www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Classroom newsletters and folders

➔ School Messenger: Call Back #844-875-4925

➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills emailed weekly

➔ Parent portal

WHAT’S UP AT THE BLUFF

Congratulations to Bren Tod 

on her 1st place win in the 

Franklin County Soil & Water 

Conservation District Poster 

Contest!

Our 3rd-8th graders participated in Volleyball, Ping Pong,  

and Kickball tournaments after their long mornings of MAP 

testing. Below are pictures of the winning teams!


